
 

BIRCHES FIRST SCHOOL PFA BIRCHES FIRST SCHOOL PFA 

 

Mother’s Day 
Afternoon Tea 

 

Come and enjoy a traditional Afternoon Tea with 
your child after school 

 
FRIDAY 25TH MARCH 2022 AT 3.15PM 

 
We will be seated in the hall for a lovely traditional Afternoon Tea, with 
unlimited tea and coffee. If you do not have time to stay, why not take 
yours home and enjoy a night of no cooking! Extras can be ordered for 

more family members. 
 
 
 

Pre orders to be made on ParentPay  
 

£5.00 Adult Afternoon Tea  
 

£3.50 per Child  
 
 

 
 


